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Regular and Special Events: Cedar Hill Golf Course1400 Derby Rd., 12:00 noon.
May 16,Capt.(N) Jerry Mason, UBoats.
June 20Alison Bird, Earthquakes.

WALKING GROUP MEMBERS STILL YEARN FOR ALTITUDE!
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Vancouver Island Aircrew Association
Minutes of VIAA Luncheon Meeting i 18 April 2018

1. The President called the meeting to order 8
and AAbsent Friendso.

t 1

2. Dick Spratt introduced his daughtelvjadeleine who had attended a previous meeting, and her spguse,

Mehran Mirkheshti. Both were warmly welcomed by the members.

3. In the absence of Tom, Gary presented his welfare report, notirigahd&aynehad recently cele-
brated his 9% birthday of

April 11", andFred
Ashbaughwould be cele-
brating his 99 birthday on
May 7. He also noted that
Laurel Clegg, who was
known to the membership
for her forensic work in
helping identify the crew of
Anson L7056, is now work-
ing for the International Req
Cross in Pakistan.

4.  On behalf of the

members, Wendy formally
welcomed our newest associate membien, Sheppard, to the VIAA, and presented him with his name badge.

5. Gary announced that a #fASur
Stan Brygadyr for the assistance of surviving spouses, was now on the
site and that Wendy had a few additional copies for anyone without acc
a computer which were available upon request. He thanked Stan for un
taking this initiative and Wendy for editing. In the absendeanf
Dempsey Gary then spoke to an email Dan had circulated requesting Vg
assistance for the upcoming Tir@slonist book drive which will be held §
6 May. Specifically, veterans were needed to help sort the military sect
for the sale. Anyone interested should contact Dan directly.

6. Business from the floor:

0 Lloyd Skaalenadvised thaPatrick M. Dennis, a military
historian and former fighter controller, would be in Victoria on Ma$) to7
present his research underlying his new b&wtuctant Warriorsthe first

campaign of the Great War on the Western Fr&W Sl is assisting in his
book tour and further details will be promulgated upon receipt.

0 Lloyd also thanked.orne Holland for offering to bringGord Lough to the meeting today. Unfortu
nately, Gord was unable to attend. He went on to thank those other members who were keeping in contact
erans, especially in Broadmead.

ORalph Quick offered a timely joke for the entertainment of the members.

7.  The 50/50 draw was won kiym Parker.

8. Following the serving of lunch between 1220 and 1310 hrs, Richard introduced our guest Bpeak
James Boutilier, currently the Special Adviser for International Engagement at Maritime Pacific HQ on Pacifi
fence and security. Dr. Boutilier last spoke to us almost exactly five years ago, in June 2013 and, while the
(Continued on pag4)

examination of the pivotal role played by Canadian conscripts in the fingl
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